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Happy Friday! I can’t 
believe yesterday was 
the 100th Day of 
School!  I enjoyed 
listening to the 

students talk about what they have 
learned or have improved on in 100 days 
of school.   
 
Thank you to the Bennet Boosters for 
providing snacks to the elementary 
students to celebrate the 100th day of 
school! 
  
Tuesday, February 5th, will be parent 
teacher conferences from 2-8 PM. There 
will be an early dismissal at 1:10 on this 
day. Your child will be bringing home 
your scheduled conference time on 
Tuesday, January 22nd.  The teachers 
look forward to sharing the progress 
your child has made this year.  Families 
and educators working together allow 
your child to be more successful each 
day.  
 

Reminder there will be no school on 
Monday, January 21st for a teacher in-
service. 
 

As always, please contact me if you have 
any questions, comments or concerns at  
402.782.3535 or email at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Tuesday, February 5th will be parent 

teacher conferences from 2-8 PM. We 

will have an early dismissal this day at 

1:10 PM.  There will be REC afterschool. 

  

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 5th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for 

more information coming soon. 

 

Summer Ball Sign-up 

Ball sign-up for all Bennet/Palmyra area youth 

playing t-ball, softball, or baseball will be held 

at the Palmyra Senior Center and the Bennet 

American Legion at the following times: 

 

Sunday, January 27th from 5:00-7:00 PM at 

Palmyra Senior Center. 

 

Wednesday, January 30th from 6:00-8:00 PM at 
the Bennet American Legion. 
 
All boys and girl’s preschool thru 8th grade are 
eligible to play. 
 
Come to sign-up and speak with the Ball Club 
representatives regarding any questions you 
have about your kids playing ball this summer! 
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Flu and Cold Season  
Flu and Cold Season is here.  To ensure the 

safety of everyone, here are reminders 

from the student handbook on sending 

students home and returning to school 

after an illness.  

  

The conditions requiring a student to be 

sent home include: temperature greater 

than 100 F, vomiting, diarrhea, and live 

head lice.  

  

Students may return to school if: fever is 

less than 100 degrees without fever 

reducer and no vomiting or diarrhea within 

the last 24 hours.  

 

 
Upcoming Events    

January 

-21st Teacher In-service  

February 

-5th Parent Teacher Conferences 

-8th No School Winter Break 

-18th No School Teacher In-Service 

 
Fall Preschool Enrollment 

 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 

 

Bennet Boosters 

February 28th- Family 
Reading Night- 6:30-8:00 
PM. More information will  
be coming soon. 
 

 

Happy 100th Day of 

School

 
 

 
 

 
There will be no school on 
Monday, January 21st for 

Teacher In-service. 
 

 


